
Subject: An Interesting E-mail I just recieved from EA
Posted by icedog90 on Tue, 07 Dec 2004 02:35:23 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Common sense would tell you that it's a good chance it's true.

Who would be lifeless enough to try to replicate an official EA email, somehow find out the email
of A LOT of people here, and send it out to all?

No offense, but I kind of hate how everyone just totally flames anything that might be a possibility
for another C&C game.  Mostly because they hate looking back to that memory... Just deal with it
and see what happens.
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